
Willow Class Autumn Term 1 

This term our topic is “Superheroes!” and we having been 

thinking about our big question - what does it mean to be 

super? 

 

We have been enjoying reading superhero stories including 

Superduck and Supertato. We used story mountains to plan 

new stories and tell them to our friends. 

    

It was exciting to meet some real-life superheroes on our 

Superhero day and see a real fire engine close up and trying to 

use a fire hose. 



In science we have been learning about 

our senses and our experiments 

included a taste test with different fruit 

and vegetables. Some of us even 

enjoyed tasting lemons! 

 

 

 

Forest school has been great fun 

and we have been working as a 

team to build dens, as well as 

using our senses to explore the 

wood. 

 

 

 

 

And there is still more to learn about superheroes! I wonder 

what we will do next? 


